
NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING 
 

Posted (day), February 18, 2015, 5:00 p.m. 
 
Notice is hereby given that a Hinkson Creek Collaborative 
Adaptive Management Science Team meeting will occur at 3:00-
5:00 PM on Wednesday February 20, 2015, at the All State 
Consultants offices located at 3312 LeMone Industrial Boulevard 
in Columbia. 
 
The draft agenda includes: 

1. Nile Kemble - Assessment of the toxicity of 
sediments in a small urban creek contaminated with 
runoff water from a municipal fire in Columbia 
Missouri 

2. Bacteria discussion 
3. Habitat assessment discussion 
4. Goals for the year 

 
 
The news media or other individuals who want to obtain copies of 
this notice, or people who wish to attend the meeting and require 
special assistance, should contact: 
 

Joe Engeln, Director of Science & Technology 
Missouri Department of Natural Resources 

573-751-3195 
joe.engeln@dnr.mo.gov 

PO Box 176 
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102 

 
For more information on the Hinkson Creek Watershed Restoration Project, 
go to helpthehinkson.org.  

 
 

mailto:joe.engeln@dnr.mo.gov

	NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING

